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MINUTES 

LICENSE COMMISSION MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 6, 2017 

 

A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE Revere License Commission was called to order by Chairman Robert 

Selevitch at 10:25 a.m. on September 6, 2017.  Commissioner Linda Guinasso, Commissioner John M. 

LaCroix, and Maggie Haney, Recording Secretary, present.  Police Lt. Sean Randall, Liaison with the Revere 

License Commission, absent.   

 

Salute to the Flag by the members of the Revere License Commission and those in attendance.  

 

VOTED ON THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS SUBMITTED FOR CONSIDERATION 

 

Revere Farmer’s Market 

249 Broadway 

Haley Hanton, Contact 

 

Application for Two Special One-Day Licenses for Common Victualler: Application of Revere Farmer’s Market 

for two special one-day licenses for common victualler, to be exercised on the lawn at 249 Broadway from 12 p.m. 

until 4:30 p.m. on Friday, September 29, 2017, and Friday, October 6, 2017 for a food truck to be serving food for 

sale at the Farmer’s Market.   

 

Haley Hanton appeared for the application.  They wish to have a food truck serving pizza at the last two days of the 

Farmer’s Market.  Commissioner Guinasso inquired as to whether they planned a fire detail, and was told they do 

not.  Commissioner Guinasso suggested that a fire detail may be required by the Fire department, and, if so, must 

be retained.   

 

Upon a motion duly made by Commissioner Guinasso, and seconded by Commissioner LaCroix, it was VOTED to 

approve the application, contingent upon approval by the Fire Inspector.   

 

 

City of Revere 

Broadway 

Charles Giuffrida, Contact 

 

Application for a Special One-Day License for Malt/Wine, Common Victualler and Entertainment: 
Application of City of Revere for a special one-day license for malt/wine, common victualler and entertainment, to 

be exercised on Broadway between Park Avenue and Beach Street from 1 p.m. until 7 p.m. on Saturday, September 

23, 2017, for a Fall Festival.  Common victualler to consist of food trucks, malt/wine to be contained within the 

lawn at 249 Broadway (American Legion building).   

 

Charles Giuffrida appeared for the application.  The festival is expected to be a fairly large event, with three food 

trucks and a variety of games and entertainment.  Beer shall be sold at a tent within the confines of the American 

legion building lawn, which will have temporary fencing around it.  The Commission had many questions about 

the control of liquor sales, which were answered to their satisfaction.     

 

Upon a motion duly made by Commissioner Guinasso, and seconded by Commissioner LaCroix, it was VOTED to 

approve the application.   

 

 

LATE ADDITION TO AGENDA - MISCELLANEOUS 

 

Commissioner LaCroix moved to postpone the hearing into unlicensed parking at the Wonderland Dog Track 

location until the October meeting, as he may not be available to attend the scheduled meeting on September 20, 

2017.  After some discussion among the Commissioners, Commissioner Guinasso seconded the motion, and it 

carried.  Chairman Selevitch voted in opposition.   

 

 

Following the foregoing, there being no further business to come before the Board upon Motion duly made and 

seconded, it was VOTED to adjourn the meeting at 10:50 a.m.   

 

 

 

 

_________________________________      _______________________________  

 Robert Selevitch, Chairman            Maggie Haney, Recording Secretary 

 

Minutes of the meeting of September 6, 2017 


